
Tis the season to be grateful.  We at Country Mile Gardens want to invite you to help us 
give back to our communities this holiday season as we host our 9th Annual Christmas 

Tree Fundraiser.  For every cut tree over 5' that we sell on 
December 3rd and 4th, $10 will be donated to the Kevin J Hannaford Sr. 

Foundation, Inc.  

The Kevin J. Hannaford, Sr. Foundation, Inc. named for Kevin J. Hannaford, Sr., who was 
killed in the September 11, 2001 terrorist attacks on the World Trade Center in New York. 

We are keeping Kevin’s memory alive and helping our 
community by continuing to assist local children, who have su�ered the loss of a parent, 
pursue educational and enrichment opportunities. It is our hope that through this gift, 

each child will develop into healthy, giving adults. We hope you will join us as we re-
member Kevin and empower children.
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